

As of Term 4, Kurwongbah State School will no longer be using dojo points as a reward for a dojo celebration or the Top Kurwongbah Kid certificates and raffles on Fridays. Instead, our school will be trialling a new system, using these Charlie TKKs (see above). Students will be able to earn these Charlie TKKs from every teacher and teacher-aide throughout the school. This reward system will continue to be based on Kurwongbah's school values of respect, responsibility, honesty, caring and excellence.

One day a week in class, students will have a gum leaf stamped on the tree in exchange for each Charlie TKK. When an individual student has achieved all 30 gum leaves on their tree, they will be able to choose a reward at a dedicated time during the week. Some examples include 10 minutes free time, shoes off for a session or swapping seats for a session. The completed gum tree certificate will be sent home for parents to keep and your child will receive another tree to complete. It may easily be possible for students to have earned enough Charlie TKKs and achieved over three tree certificates with a matching reward within the term.

In addition to our current Kurwongbah values we also have three new mantras:

- 1. Right time! Right Place! Right Job!
- 2. Walk Safe!
- 3. Kind Words! Kind actions!

These are constantly reinforced in PBL lessons each week and throughout the school by all staff.

Further information regarding this new reward process will be provided in the upcoming school newsletter.



Please be aware, teachers will continue to use Class Dojo in term four to communicate with parents and provide information on the "class story" section. Information of a sensitive nature should, in future, be emailed directly to the teacher rather than messaged on Class Dojo.

Kind regards,

Year Two Teachers.